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Employee Benefits Security Administration U.S. Department of Labor,

Thank you for taking comments on the preservation and inforcement of the DOL's proposed
fiduciary rule.

This legislation targets the losses that ordinary savers face when retirement advisers provide
retirement advice that results in higher fees or commissions for the advisers, not the best
options for the retirees.

It makes such clear sense to require advisers to work in the best interest of their clients; | am
frankly shocked that the DOL is considering cutting this rule.

Conflicted advice costs retirement savers $17 billion each year. As the child of two near-
retirees, and someone who hopes to retire herself after a career in the non-profit sector, | want
the assurance that profiteering on retirement savings is outlawed.

| am writing to support implementation & enforcement of the fiduciary rule in its current form.

Adrien-Alice Hansel

ahansel@studiotheatre.org

1912 10TH ST NW

WASHINGTON, District of Columbia 20001-4112
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